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TO: Santa Barbara County Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Jeff Wilson, Assistant Director, 568-2085 
 Contact:  Nereyda (Rey) Harmon, Planner, 568-2513 
 Development Review Division 
 
DATE: June 25, 2019 
 
RE: Request for Continuance to September 4, 2019 
 Carpinteria Valley Farms Helistop  
 19CUP-00000-00004, 19CDP-00000-00055, 19NGD-00000-00004 

 

The applicant has requested the hearing be continued from June 26, 2019 to September 4, 2019 
to review and prepare responses to public comment letters. Staff supports the request for a 
continuance. 

Staff recommends that, at your June 26, 2019 hearing, the Commission approve continuance of 
the Carpinteria Valley Farms Helistop project hearing to September 4, 2019, at the Santa Barbara 
County Engineering Building, Room 17, 123 East Anapamu Street, in Santa Barbara.  

 

 

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 

MEMORANDUM 


